
I am urging the legislature to take action to remediate the negative impacts from measure 110. The 
current lawless, drug-infested streets of Portland are clearly not what was intended. We need services 
first to address mental health, addiction and homelessness - but in the meantime we need to be able to 
control dangerous activities and people. 
 
Allowing open street use of heroin and fentanyl is not humane for anyone. 
 


